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From: Carrie South
To: Wine & Viticulture
Subject: FW: Changes to Winter/Spring 2018 Course Offering
Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 12:18:00 PM
Importance: High


Dear Wine Business Students,
 
Due to unforeseen staffing changes, one course need to be altered from the original tentative course offerings.  We
apologize for any stress or inconvenience this may cause.  In order to support your graduation plans, we have come
up with the following solution:


·         WVIT 460 – Senior Project (4 units)
o    Will be offered WINTER only (not in spring)


 
For your information, WVIT 447 will be offered in Winter, as it was initially planned


·         WVIT 447 – Logistics for Global Wine Industry (4 units)
o    Will be offered in WINTER


 
In case of problem, you should contact Dr Benoît LECAT, blecat@calpoly.edu and he will work with you to find an
adequate solution. You can also contact Rachel Johnson, WVIT Academic Coach for additional assistance
(cafesadvising@calpoly.edu, 805-756-7475). 
 
 
 
 
 
-----------------------------------------------------
Wine and Viticulture Department
Building 11, Room 217
Cal Poly
San Luis Obispo, California 93407-0861


Office | 805-756-7308
Fax | 805-756-1335
wvit@calpoly.edu
https://www.facebook.com/CalPoly.WVIT/
www.wvit.calpoly.edu
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